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DALLAS--Drs. Harry M. Spence and Terry Allen of Dallas 

have recently returned from guest lectureships at the University 

of California at Los Angeles School of Medicine. 

The two medical professors were leaders of a week-lon[ 

series of lectures, seminars and hospital rounds which centered 

on kidney and bladder disease. Dr. Spence is clinical professor 

or urology at The University of Texas Southwestern Medical School 

at Dallas, and Dr. Allen is associate professor of urology at 

Southwestern. 

Dr. Spence also is currently serving as president of 

the Clinical Society of Genitourinary Surgeons, which held its 

51st annual meeting in Houston Feb. 17 and 18. 
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